Our monthly parent newsletter contains lots of information for parents, including news about upcoming events and also important reminders. We feature exciting projects that our students have been involved with and plenty of photos from the four communities. If you would like to recieve the Parent Newsletter via post or email, please contact our Librarian, Danielle Duval.

2017

<u>2017: Issue 1 - 10th February</u>

2017: Issue 2 - 24th March

2017: Issue 3 - 4th May

2017: Issue 4 - 1st June

2017: Issue 5 - 30th June

<u>2017: Issue 6 - 10th August</u>

2016

2016: Issue 8 - 16th December

2016: Issue 7 - 18th October

2016: Issue 6 - 16th September

2016: Issue 5 - 4th August

2016: Issue 4 - 17th June

2016: Issue 3 - 10th May

2016: Issue 2 - 11th March

2016: Issue 1 - 15th February

2015

2015: Issue 11 - 17th December